
Melting Pot will unveil its
new home live tonight

Until recently the co-working space
The Melting Pot had a base in Rose
Street. Now they have a much bigger
home  which  they  will  reveal  on
Monday night on social media.
Organisers are encouraging people to register for the event on
their facebook page so that they can be amongst the first to
see their exciting new space.

The co-working space is home to charities, individuals, social
businesses and freelancers and there is already a waiting list
set up to manage the enquiries from those who want to work
somewhere else other than home.

Claire Carpenter CEO of The Melting Pot

The  Melting  Pot’s  Founder  and  CEO  Claire  Carpenter  said,
“Working  from  home  has  had  a  detrimental  impact  on  many
people’s health and well-being, as well as their work.

“After months of hard work, we are both proud and excited to
be unveiling our new location tonight.  We believe it will be
the perfect place for those who are wanting to reap the many
health and wellbeing benefits that come from getting out of
the house and working safely amongst others.  Not only that,
but we know that working together in the same space can help
increase productivity, improve motivation levels and help to
generate new creative ideas. 
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“We are planning on opening the new space in May with all
comprehensive measures in place to keep us safe as we connect
in our community’s new home.

“I’d  encourage  anyone  who  is  keen  to  learn  more  about
coworking spaces to join us at our online event tonight. 
You’ll get to virtually look around and get a feel for the
many benefits that our affordable space could offer you and
your colleagues.”

The Melting Pot will be ‘beaming live’ from their new location
tonight,  Monday  8th  March,  at  17:00  hours  through  their
facebook  page
https://www.facebook.com/TheMeltingPotEdinburgh/  

Visit their website https://www.themeltingpotedinburgh.org.uk/
to join the waiting list for a spot in the office once it
opens in May.
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